## The Bedford Citizen

## LETTER TO THE EDITOR

AUGUST 17, 2016

The CSF of Bedford Dollars for Scholars organization is seeking new Board Members for the upcoming academic year.

We are a volunteer community organization which provides scholarships to deserving Bedford high school graduates who plan to continue their education. We represent the local chapter of Dollars for Scholars®, a national program sponsored by Scholarship America®.

Active in Bedford, MA since 1965, CSF of Bedford Dollars for Scholars has provided over \$2 million in scholarship awards to nearly 2,750 students. The Board meets once a month at the John Glenn Middle School during the academic year. Responsibilities will include attending the Board meetings.

A background in accounting is of special interest. Please contact Janet Werth at <a href="mailto:jwerth@mitre.org">jwerth@mitre.org</a> for further details.